
  
   

 

13 February 2019  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
RE: Team Maths Challenge 
 
I am delighted to say that your son has been selected to represent BWS at the Team Maths 
Challenge.  This will take place on Thursday 28th February at The Bishop of Winchester Academy, 
Bournemouth. 
 
Pupils will be travelling with me in my own car.  We will need to leave school at 8.45am and should 
return by approximately 4.45pm.  They will need to bring their own packed lunch and something 
warm in case it is cold in the venue. 
 
There may also be a member of the local press at the event.  I would therefore be grateful if you 
could give permission for photographs to be taken for your child. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
Kind regards, 
 
Simon Vaughan 
 
Please return the slip below to Mr Vaughan before Thursday 28th February 
 
 
 
Pupil name:___________________________________  Form: ____________ 
 
I give my permission for my son to attend the Team Maths Challenge in the Bishop of Winchester 
Academy in Bournemouth on 28th February, travelling in Mr Vaughan’s car. 
 
 
Signed: ___________________________________ Date: __________________ 
 
I give/do not give permission for photographs to be taken of my child at the event. 
 
 
Signed:___________________________________    Date:______________ 


